
Welcome everybody!

Range Officers

A note on Public Relations:

signed:

SIGN-IN

Mike Hessong

re-emphasize

A NEWSLETTER FOR CURRENT MEMBERS OF THE VICTORIA SKEET and TRAP CLUB

New Officers for 2017 Officers for 2016

club as nice as it has gotten over the years.

S & T Club. We need everyones help to keep this

a responsibility of all members of the Victoria

the "pulling and scoring" at the shoots. This is

the only people that are expected to do all of

offenders to correct their mistakes. They are not

safety and rules enforcement and will ask any

These range officers are responsible for range

home. The Club’s appearance reflects on all of us.

"second home" and to keep it as nice and presentable as you would your own

in the past and remind people to look after the Victoria S & T Club as your

I would just like to re-emphasize a few of the concerns that have been raised

money for the rounds shot.

arriving at the club. This helps with proper accounting of targets and

One of the MOST important things to do is SIGN-IN the log book when

(This point deserves 2 stars, it is THAT important)

ranges (this has been a problem with for the lawn mower).

people that come along after you and to pick up your hulls from the

Remember, after shooting to ALWAYS re-fill target machines for the

of it & place it in the box. You do NOT need to use an envelope for coupons.

sealed envelope and write your name and the amount of rounds on the outside

When paying for your rounds with cash or check, please place the money in a

ALWAYS remember to finish filling out the log book before leaving the club.

649-6981

Bob Sobczak

676-8852

2017 clay target shooting season !!!

Victoria Skeet and Trap Club for the

A letter from the President of the

Your attendance is greatly appreciated.

7:00 PM at the Victoria S & T Club range.

last Monday of the month starting at

Monthly meetings are ALWAYS held on the

NSSA AFFILIATED CLUB

WE ARE A NRA, ATA AND

(T. BARKER

 GUNSMITHING)

Tommy Barker

573-4867

V
P.O. BOX 4116

VICTORIA, TX 77903-4116

(361) 573-4867

Victoria Skeet & Trap Club
INFORMATION ABOUT THE VICTORIA

SKEET & TRAP CLUB CAN ALSO BE

FOUND ON THE INTERNET AT:

www.VICTORIASKEETANDTRAPCLUB.comwww.VICTORIASKEETANDTRAPCLUB.com

CONTACT NUMBER FOR THE VS&TC.

PHONE NUMBER AS WELL AS THE PHONE

THIS IS TOMMY BARKER’S BUSINESS
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Officers for 2017 at VS&TC.

Here is a list of the Range

officers for the year 2016.

Election of Officers meeting at the gun club and  elected a new slate of

On Monday, January 25, 2016, the Victoria Skeet and Trap Club helds its annual

(WELCOME TO A NEW YEAR OF CLAY TARGET SHOOTING IN VICTORIA, TX)

Mark Janak       Membership Officer

Tammy Barringer   Secretary

Bob Sobczak      Treasurer

Les Huber          Vice-President

Kurt Gaebler       President

Mark Janak       Membership Officer

Tammy Barringer   Secretary

Bob Sobczak      Treasurer

Mike Hessong       Vice-President

Kurt Gaebler       President

to helping make our club what it is today.

I personally thank them for their service

that served our club so well in 2016, and

Skeet & Trap Club are the same officers

The newly elected officers of the Victoria

Kurt Gaebler

564-4962 648-7968

Kevin Migura

571-2327

T.Barringer

Books of skeet tickets can be purchased from the following people:

*

*

(one and all)

relations people

adors and public

members as ambass-

really consider all

the gun club, but I

the reporting for

I might do most of

Will Joost

Keith Kann

Shiloh Gaebler

Charlie Ramsey

Chris Olguin

Dixon Woods

Lee Cantu

David Hairell

JR Garcia

Darren Wleczyck

Kevin Migura      Head Range Officer
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